
 
 

 

Attached is the presentation for the extension of IDC 86, Auburn Avenue in Mt. Auburn. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

cc:   Katherine Keough-Jurs, AICP, Director  

Department of City Planning 

 

     August 4, 2020 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and Members of City Council 

 

FROM: Paula Boggs Muething, Interim City Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Presentation – Emergency Ordinance - Extending IDC No. 86, “Auburn Avenue in 

Mt. Auburn” 
 


